
 

GSU work experience with ARAMFO Educational Foundation  

Our collaboration with ARAMFO Foundation for Multicultural Understanding started in 2014, when we 

were planning for a faculty led study trip to Brazil in summer 2015. Dr. Abeer Ibrahim and her team 

went extra miles to make sure our trip was designed to achieve the goals of our faculty leader and meet 

the needs of both faculty leader and student participants. The trip had the perfect mix of company visits 

and cultural/leisure activities, with outstanding in-country services (friendly and knowledgeable local 

tour guides, nice hotel accommodations and amenities), but still within a very reasonable price range. 

Our students enjoyed the trip to Brazil so much and quite a few wanted to do another trip with us when 

the opportunity comes. 

 

  

We were so happy with the experience with ARAMFO, so we chose them again as our trip organizer 

when we are planning for our 2016 summer trip to South Africa! We hope they will stay as our long-

term partner as we continue to globalize our programs and our university, and provide more faculty led 

study abroad trips to enrich the learning of our students.   

Dr. Jun Zhao 
Division Chair 
Governors State University  


